
 

 

Scott Lantsberger 
 

Scott joined Colusa Unified School 
District in September of 2018.  Scott 
has been very analytical and solution 

oriented during his service to our 
district.  He is very flexible, and he has 

shown that he can quickly adapt to 
changes in his role.  Scott has been a 

tremendous asset to our district.   
 

His presentations of our financials have 
been thorough and easy to understand.  
Our district is so lucky to have such a 

reliable, dedicated and professional 
employee.  It is my honor to present 

Scott Lantsberger with the Heart of the 

Hawk Award. 
 


